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Questions submitted by potential offerors and answers from the state: 

(Note: the question numbering reflects a continuation from RFP Amendment #3) 

 

Question 23:  Does the DRP-2000 support DVB-S2?   

 

Answer:  The ARCS DTV satellite receivers are DVB-S, capable of handling OPSK modulation and MPEG-2 

transport streams. We do not believe they are capable of higher-level modulation or compression 

techniques; that is the information we were given by EMCEE. However, we don’t know if they are 

physically limited to those levels of performance, held there in software licensing, or upgradeable. 

 

 For further insight, attached with the RFP are pictures (titled DRP Dual Receiver Card, DRP Interior 

All, and DRP Receiver Card Main Chip) of the interior circuit boards of one of the units. Also attached 

is the manual (titled SR-200D Receiver Manual) which was provided by EMCEE at the time.   
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Question 24:  Do you have a manual for the DRP-2000 and the optional installed modules we could look at?   

 

Answer:  See answer to Question 23. 

  

 

 

End of Amendment #5 


